b B 20, 2019

Vantage Venues, Toronto, ON

December 4, 2018
You are invited!

We would like to invite you to join us for 1 day of learning and networking at the next CIPMM Regional Work-
shop on February 20, 2019 in Toronto, Ontario.

We are in the process of putting together a great program for the Regional Workshop that will include an im-
pressive line-up of sessions and speakers, keynotes, interesting and engaging plenary panels, trade show,
networking reception, and much more. You will be able to hear directly from the Procurement Ombudsman on
his Office’s new areas of research; listen to a Subject Matter Expert on the Upcoming Trends in Supply Chain
Management, to learn more about Social Procurement and how to incorporate them into your Evaluation Cri-
teria, to pick up new practices on Construction Contracting and lots more allow you to come away with new
ideas, contacts and procedures.

This Workshop demonstrates our commitment to invest and strengthen the procurement and materiel man-
agement community in the region. Our objective is to give you an opportunity to engage with colleagues and

exchange experiences and best practices.

We are looking forward to seeing you on February 20, 2019 at this premier procurement and materiel man-
agement event. Sincerely yours,

Carolyn Montague

2019 CIPMM Regional Workshop Chair



